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LOOK WHAT FUN WE |
HAVE BEEN HAVING... B

Throughout July and August, the Farmers have
enjoyed learning some new music and movement
songs ‘clicking on our sticks’ and ‘shake my
maracas’. Thank you to the parents who joined in
with our challenge to help your child decorate sticks
at home to use during these sessions. We have
also enjoyed planting in our garden. Some of the
children helped to replant our pots and hanging
baskets for the car park and around the front of
nursery, and all of the Farmers have enjoyed
following our potatoes grow; from planting them to
boiling and eating them for snack. We will be
ending the month celebrating our school and
pre-school leavers, holding a mindfulness
graduation party to say goodbye and good luck!

All of the children in nursery enjoyed taking part in
sports day, working as teams during lots of physical
activities, including tyre roll, egg and spoon,

crab walk, relay and the wheelbarrow race. We

had so much fun!

The little lambs have enjoyed ‘lullaby lambs’ which
is a musical session we have introduced into our
routine. We learnt new and exciting songs and
carried out classes following different themes and
invited parents to join in. We created song bags
linking to our favourite songs such as ‘flying
babies’, ‘the pom pom shake’ and ‘together we
bloom’.

In September we will be focusing on settling in and
attachment, supporting all of our new starters into
the setting and working with parents. We will also
be focusing on ‘our community’ making links with
our local neighbours and working together on
community projects including 'Taylor park' and a
community library.

Dates for the Diary:

THURSDAY 5TH SEPTEMBER — MINDFULNESS FOR PARENTS
6:15PM-7:15PM

MONDAY 9TH SEPTEMBER — TEDDY BEAR DAY
Bring your favourite teddy ready for a teddy bear’s afternoon tea in the garden!

MONDAY 23RD SEPTEMBER — SETTLING IN AND EMOTIONAL

ATTACHMENT CLASS FOR PARENTS
Supporting new starters — 2:00pm - 2:30pm

Our Contact Details are as follows:-

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help



